
National Fostering Agency Group has given careful consideration to Section 54 “Transparency in 
Supply Chains” of the Modern Slavery Act 2015.

Our review had concluded that the services we provide are very unlikely to be affected by slavery, 
as are the supply chains of those we use for the purchase of administrative products. Accordingly, 
it has been deemed unnecessary for National Fostering Agency Group to take any further action in 
respect of this legislation.

Please refer any questions to: webmaster@nfa.co.uk.
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